

Téléphone : 705 671-1533 Sans frais : 1-800 465-5993 Télécopieur : 705 671-1720 grandnord.ca Siège social 296, rue Van Horne Sudbury, Ontario P3B 1H9 Centre pédagogique 37, boulevard Lasalle Sudbury, Ontario P3A 1W1

For immediate release

March 22nd, 2024

Conseil scolaire du Grand Nord and FEÉSO Reach a Tentative Agreement

On March 21st, 2024, Conseil scolaire du Grand Nord and the Fédération des enseignantes et enseignants des écoles secondaires de l'Ontario (FEÉSO) reached a three-year tentative agreement retroactive to September 2022.

According to Anne-Marie Gélineault, Board Chair of Conseil scolaire du Grand Nord, "the proposed agreement will enable both parties to continue offering quality services within our schools. By working in partnership with our employees, we offer a harmonious learning environment for our students and contribute to the success of our schools."

The ratification meeting will be held in the next few weeks.

Recognized for its keen sense of innovation and openness to the world, Conseil scolaire du Grand Nord offers a French-language public education of the highest quality in fifteen elementary schools and eight secondary schools in the communities of Markstay, Noëlville, Greater Sudbury, Blind River, Elliot Lake, Sault Ste. Marie, Wawa, Dubreuilville, Marathon, Manitouwadge, Longlac and Thunder Bay

-30-

Carole Dubé Director of Communications Cell. 705 929-3117